Chi Yun School 20-2]1 Announcement POO19E Announcement-in-charge : Ms Tse Hoi Ying

CHI YUN SCHOOL
2020/21 School Year
The Grantham Maintenance Grants 2020-21
16™ September, 2020

Dear Parent / Guardian,

The Grantham Maintenance Grants, a scheme under the Grantham Scholarships Fund, is now

accepting applications for 2020-21. The student must be a Hong Kong resident who is not

in receipt of the Comprehensive Social Security Assistance (CSSA) in his / her own name

or as a member under the applicant’s family. The student is eligible if he / she is pursuing a

secondary day school approved by the Education Bureau i.e. Secondary 4 to Secondary 6.

Students who are repeaters will not be considered for this application except under very

exceptional circumstances., Therefore, students who have been successfully approved for

extension of study period this year may not be considered. Applicants should fill in the

“Class/Year” part in their academic status.

The Application Form, Guidance Notes and Annexes can be obtained from the Grantham
Scholarships Fund Committee (address: 34/F., Wu Chung House, 213 Queen's Road East,
Wanchai, Hong Kong) or downloaded from the Student Finance Office's website
(http://www.wfsfaa.gov.hk/sfo/tc/other/grantsloans/grantham/9.1.10.htm). Completed forms
should be returned to the school on or before 23" September 2020 (Wednesday).

The maintenance grants will be paid after the Grantham Scholarships Fund Committee has
decided on the allocation of the grants. The final result will be released in July 2021. This will
be remitted by direct transfer of the approved maintenance grants to school's account through

the bank and the schools are then requested to disburse the grants to the successful candidates.
Should you have any enquiries, please contact Ms. Tse at 2386 2010 or 2386 2064.

Yours faithfully,

Chung Lai Kuen
Principal, Chi Yun School




